
 

 

 
 

World Book Week 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

This year World Book Day is on Thursday 5th March 2020. To celebrate this we 

will be learning specifically about different authors and incorporating lots of 

fun reading activities into the whole week. 

 

We will be having a ‘Celebration of Reading’ afternoon on Friday 6th March.  

 

We would like to invite you to come into school to read with your child on 

Friday 6th March at 2:40pm until 3pm.  

 

We will also be hosting a ‘book swap’ from 3pm until 3:20pm on the same 

day. We thought it would be a lovely idea for your child to bring one book 

that they no longer need at home and exchange it for a different book. 

(Please only bring books for the book swap that are in a good condition). 

Your child will hand their book for the book swap to their teacher in the 

morning and receive a ticket to go to the book swap later that day.   

 

We will also be holding a story character competition. We 

would like your child to create a story sack character made 

from either a stone or a wooden spoon. Children need to bring 

in their characters by Friday 6th March as the winner and 

runners up will be announced in our assembly that day. Please 

make sure it is your child’s work!  

 

We continue to share the importance of reading with children on a daily 

basis and we strive to teach them to become confident readers who chose 

to read for their own enjoyment. We value all the opportunities you, as 

parents, give your child to support their reading development at home.  

 

It would be lovely to see as many of you here as possible to celebrate 

reading with your child on Friday 6th March 2020 from 2:40pm onwards. 

 

Miss Justice 

English Lead 


